
Dear children, 

 

I am writing to you because I need help with something and your teacher told me that you 

are all very arty and clever! 

 

Although I’ve found ways to re-use most of the things that piled up outside my castle, there 

are some items I have no idea what to do with! 

 

I have sent those objects to your teacher - please look at them carefully and think about 

what you could make with them.  

 

Many regal regards, 

 

King Leonard 
 
 
 
 

 
(To save paper, Leonard has written both letters on the same page - please cut out this section!) 

 
 

 

Dear children, 

 

Your teacher told me all about the wonderful things you made with the objects I sent to you. 

 

It sounds like everyone had some fantastic ideas and that you worked very hard to create 

new things. I can tell that your teacher is proud of your efforts. 

 

Thank you for doing your bit to reduce waste! 

 

Many regal regards, 

 

King Leonard 


